
 

 

 

Amount:  $250 

# Offered:  One per year 

Deadline: Refer to Allen College Institutional Scholarship Application 

Established: 1988 

Special Criteria:  Bachelor of Science in Nursing student. Preference may be 
given to a graduate of Denver High School or Hudson High School. 
 

 

Debra was a 1980 graduate of the Allen Memorial Hospital School of Nursing and had served in 

Allen's OB/GYN Department since September of that year until she transferred to the Allen Family 

Planning/Maternal Health Clinic (now known as the Allen Women’s Health Center) in December 1987. 

She was the Health Educator for Adolescent Pregnancy Program at the clinic. On January 29, 1988 

she was killed in an automobile accident while on her way from her home in Denver, Iowa, to her 

position at the Clinic.  

Debra was married to Bryce Seegers and has a daughter, Jaclyn. Debra enjoyed cooking, sewing and 

doing craft projects. 

Her parents Dean and Cynthia “Jo” Kerns resided in Reinbeck. Jo was a dietician at Allen Memorial 

Hospital for many years.  

This scholarship was established to aid future students. This scholarship is dedicated to Debra’s 

memory by her family and parents.  
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